
Thursday, December 13, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group A has duty this week. 

 
A message from Ms. Kendrick: 

 You may begin entering grades. Grades must be 
completed before 2:45pm Monday, January 7th.  

 Remember to grade your department aides & 
academic tutors. 

 Each student must have at least 1 comment. 

 Please save your grades and comments. Double 
check to see if you have missed any students or 
information, then PUBLISH 

 It would be a good idea to print semester 1 

grades. 
————————————————————————- 

 
Please release the following: 

 Girls Water Polo (F) @ 2:00 

SPORTS 
Girls Soccer vs Bassett @ Bassett HS (V) 4:45  
 

Girls Basketball (V) @ REV Tourney—TBA   

                 

Girls Water Polo vs Montclair @ SVHS (V) 3:15 (JV) 4:00  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Attention Students with Absences as of 12/3/18 – 
you can sign up for Attendance Recovery in the 
Attendance Office.  The next Saturday Attendance 
Recovery is scheduled for December 15, 2018 from 8:00 
am to 12:00 pm.   

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

AVID Seniors are working with Human Rights org, Border 
Angels, to collect donations to help the Migrant Caravan 
Refugees from Central America that are waiting in Tijuana 
to apply for asylum in the US. If you’d like to help this 
“Caravan of Love” bring any of the following items to    
Ms. Castillo-Parrales' rm. (216) by TOMORROW: 

 Canned food, rice/beans/pasta 

 Toilet paper rolls, blankets, sleeping bags, towels, 
First aid kits, 

 Hygiene products, feminine products 

 Baby products (diapers, formula, bottles)  

 NEW shoes, socks (all sizes), undergarments (all 
sizes) and new warm clothes.  

 

**IMPORTANT** Mexico is not allowing used clothing to 
cross into Tijuana, so PLEASE if possible, only bring NEW 
clothes/shoes. 

Attention Students:  

Next week is finals week and we expect you to be at school 
during this important time. We have minimum days 
Monday thru Wednesday.  

 On Monday you will report to 1st & 2nd period 

 On Tuesday you will report to 3rd & 4th period 

 On Wednesday you will report to 5th & 6thperiod – 
Keep in mind Wednesday will NOT be a late start 
next week.  

Attention all NAMI club members:  We are rewarding our 
NAMI club members with a stress reducing party by 
having PUPPIES here on campus to play with after school 
on Monday, December 17th.  Sign up for a time slot to 
play with these puppies in Mrs. Graf's room 608 by the 
end of the day Friday.  

Class of 2022, elections are being held today at lunch. 
Come to the Center Quad to vote for your class officers! 

Dons, are your lips getting chapped and flaky from the 
cold, dry weather? Good news!! LIPS is back. Come by 
room 513 or 514 (Mr. Garcia or Mrs. Self) and pick up 
your own for just $3.00. Only on sale Tuesday through 
Friday. 

Attention Seniors: 

As a reminder part of your Senior Contract is to meet 
attendance requirements. Attendance is being monitored 
and students will be called to Mrs. Canal’s office to discuss 
attendance issues. If you know you have had an 
attendance issue, it is your responsibility to attend 
Saturday attendance recovery school. You can stop by the 
attendance office to sign up for attendance recovery. 
Students over the attendance limit will start to lose their 
senior privileges.  


